
NOTICE TO THE BAR

REVISIONS TO THE UNIFORM TRAFFIC TICKET (UTT)

Because of recent legislation, the Uniform Traffic Ticket (UTT) has been revised effective July 25, 2005. The revised
version, which may be used immediately, is attached; also attached are the instructions for use of the revised UTT. To
permit supplies of the previous version of the form to be exhausted, however, the previous version of the UTT and
instructions may continue to be used though September 29, 2005. Additionally, from September 30, 2005 through
December 31, 2005, the previous version still may be used provided that a stick-on label is affixed to the back of
defendant’s copy containing the new “Notice” advising of possible suspension of defendant’s commercial driver’s license.
Beginning January 1, 2006, only the new version of the UTT may be used.
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